
 

 
 
 
 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative 
Dr. Marianne Fidishin, Executive Director 
1304 Ronzheimer Avenue 
St. Charles, IL  60174 
Phone:  331-228-4873 
Fax: 331-228-4874 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Marianne Fidishin, PhD, Executive Director 

 

DATE: March 6, 2019 

 

RE: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Donation 

 

 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative has received generous donations earmarked for Bingo Night 

Baskets.  Every year, MVSEC celebrates its students and families by presenting a Family Bingo Night 

including several gift basket as prizes. The majority if the gift basket contents are donated by the MVSEC 

social workers (the hosts) and other employees.  Three families this year assisting in supporting the efforts: 

1. Mary Lee McKelvey Heinrich, Geneva, with a $10.00 donation 

2. Robert and Deanna Sader, St. Charles, with a $100.00 donation 

3. Diane Ferguson, Geneva, with a $30.00 donation 

We are extremely grateful for the generous donations and all funds were used to support the vent and gifts.  

 

 

 

 

 

  


